
Scarning VC Primary 6th March 2020 
 

 

 

Please see the website for 
forms, newsletters, photos 
www.scarningprimary.co.uk 

 
Scarning V.C. Primary School, Dereham Road,  

Scarning, NR19 2PW 01362 692665 

www.scarningprimary.co.uk    

office@scarning.norfolk.sch.uk                                                         

  You can check our key policies online at www.scarningprimary.co.uk these include our anti bullying policy, our             

complaints procedure and information regarding whistleblowing.  Other policies are also available.  

 

 Important Dates 
 

♦ Monday 9th March   
Open assembly for parents 
Rec, Yr1 & 2  9am                 
Parents Evening (not 
reception) 
♦ Tuesday 10th March 
Parents Evening (not 
reception) 
♦ Wednesday 18th March       
Coffee afternoon 2.15pm 
with Mr King 
♦ Monday 23rd March 
Open assembly for parents 
Yrs3-6 9am 
♦ Monday 30th March 
Yr4 leave for Hilltops 
residential 
♦ Wednesday 1st April 
Yr4 return from Hilltops 
Last day of term 
♦ Monday 20th April 
Start of term 
♦ Thursday 30th April 
Yr4 Maths Café 9-10am 
♦ Friday 8th May 
Bank Holiday                                   
♦ Monday 11th May                         
KS2 SATS all week 

This Weeks 

Class  Attendance 

Year 3C             99.68%

Tawny Owls   99.33%

Year 1B 99.29%

Year 5K 98.79%

Year 4B 98.67%

Year 3B 98.44%

Year 2W            98% 

Year 2S             97.42% 

Snowy Owls     97% 

Year 4S             96.33%

Year 6D             96.25% 

Year 5R             96.13%

Year 1E             95% 

Attendance 

This week the whole school 
attendance is 97.73% 

Our school attendance target is 
97%, so as you can see, we have 
hit our target.  

Well done to 3C for achieving 
99.68% attendance. They will 
look after the attendance teddy 
this week.  

For any school uniform orders you can order on-line at https://www.birdsofdereham.com/

shop/category/schools-scarning-vc-primary-school-76/  (Click & Collect available) or visit the store at 

Unit D  13 Yaxham Road Dereham 

Please remember to always keep us updated with any change of contact details to ensure you always receive            

communication from us by text/email. If you are using the new Pupil App/Website you can change your own details on 

this. 

 

Friday 14th February Star of the Week winners  

Every week we have a Star of the Week Assembly where we celebrate the children's 

achievements for that week, below are last weeks winners:         

Tawny Owls: Layla, Eliza                                              Snowy Owls: Ezmay-Jo, Iona-Jay                              

1E: Aeryn, Neave                                                           1B: Olivia, William                                                       

2S: All of 2S                                                                     2W: Elisa, All of 2W                                                   

3B: Jack A, Remy                                                           3C: Ryan, Jenson                                                           

4B: Amelia, Kingsley, Helena, Rianna                       4S: Lily-Mai, London, Mia N                                  

5K: Charlie S, Kai                                                            5R: Chris, Jasmine, Evangeline                                

6D: Tyler, Joshua  

We are aware that children are bringing 

their own hand sanitiser into school. 

Following the guidance we have        

received, sanitiser must have over 60% 

alcohol for it to be effective against the 

Coronavirus.  If a child is unable to use the sanitiser 

they will be asked to wash their hands with soap and 

water. 

Please can we ask that parents do 

not let children play near the                

defibrillator located by the old 

school entrance door. The defibrillator is 

available for use by the Scarning                    

community as well as the school and it is vital 

that this does not get damaged.   

https://www.birdsofdereham.com/shop/category/schools-scarning-vc-primary-school-76/
https://www.birdsofdereham.com/shop/category/schools-scarning-vc-primary-school-76/


 If you are returning from travel abroad please can we ask you to check the following website before you return to school 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/travel-advice-novel-coronavirus  or call 0800 046 8687.  This website is updated daily. If you are 

unsure please ring the school, the morning before your child is due to return. 

We are aware that some parents have been 

having difficulty with opening email         

attachments from school on mobile phones.  

If we can ask you to click on the  image of a 

photo not the link, this will allow you to 

download the letter and view. 

Click here 




